Valuables have by the second state of the second
"АҚМОЛА ОБЛЫСЫ БІЛІМ БАСҚАРМАСЫНЫҢ
АСТРАХАН АУДАНЫ БОЙЫНША БІЛІМ БӨЛІМІ
КАМЕНКА АУЫЛЫНЫҢ ЖАЛПЫ ОРТА БІЛІМ БЕРЕТІН
MEKTERS" KOMMYHARIJAN NIFMREKETTIK MEKEMBOT

ментея комминацыя мемленетик менене ж ж ж эк экзамена за курс обучения на уровне основного среднего образования	
№ 122 ОНГИШСКИЙ ЭЗЫК по Республике Казахстан (название предмета) Ахмолинскый облився лограханский район КГУ « ООШ села Каменка» В 9 классе Тосударственный экзамен англический зык по предмету. В составляваменационной комиссии: Ф. И. О. председателя экзаменационной комиссии Набдушин Линат Полеубаевий Ф.И.О. экзаменатора Чернышева Анна Яшколаевна Ф.И.О. ассистентов Кабдушина Жанар Серикбаевна Ритгалиер Олеся Викторовна	r
На экзамен явились : 3 Не явились на экзамен: — Начало экзамена 10 часов 00 минут. Экзамен завершился 12 часов 00 минут. По результатам экзамена были выставлены следующие оценки::	

№ п/н	Фамилия, инициалы экзаменуемого	Балл (прописью)	Оценка за экзамен (прописью)
1	Жастук Ангемина	25 (gbagyams nems)	4 (x0pouro) 5 (om neceno) 4 (x0pouro)
2	Исина Апиана	28 (Staggame Bocesse)	5 (omilerno)
3	Калиновская София	25 (gragisame nems)	4 Taproues
4		The state of the s	
5			
6			
7			DESCRIPTION AND DESCRIPTION OF THE PARTY OF
8			
9			
10			

Дата проведения экзамена: " <u>5</u> " <u>шюня</u> 2025г.	/
Дата внесения оценки в протокол: " <u>5" июня</u> 2025г.	1-1
Председатель комиссии Кагодулин Р. П. Эказменатор Чернышева А. Н. ФИО (при наличии) Ассистентты Кабдулина Ж. С. ФИО (при наличии) Ритгалер О. В ФИО (при наличии)	
Эказменатор Чернышева А. Н.	подпису
Ассистентты <i>Кабдумина М. С.</i>	nonnes
ФИО (при наличии) Ритгамер D. 13	нопшись СПД
ФИО (при наличии)	подпись

Examination paper Isina Aruana. Grade 9

Read the text

Whether you're travelling to the islands or the mountains of Thailand, you're likely to (0) spend at least one night in its capital city on the way. Bangkok might be noisy and polluted but it's also an (1) exciting city with plenty of things to see and do.

The Khao San Road's a famous traveller spot. But it's noisy, not very pretty and not very Thai. For something more (2) <u>authentic</u>, Phra Kanong offers an alternative place to stay, with its fantastic street markets where everyday Bangkok people eat, work and live. It's not as (3) <u>convenient</u> for the main tourist sites, but it has a Skytrain station so you can be at the Grand Palace in 20 minutes.

Bangkok's traffic can be a (4) <u>nightmare</u>. Sure, you can easily take a taxi – if you want to spend hours (5) <u>stuck</u> in traffic jams – but there are two much better ways to get around the city. To (6) <u>explore</u> the temples and historical sites, catch an express boat river taxi or a longtail boat along the Chao Phraya River and the canals. For the modern part of the city, the Skytrain is a fast, cheap way to travel from the river to the shopping malls and nightlife of Sukhumvit, and the famous Chatuchak street market.

Thai street food is among the best in the world, and for around \$5 you can eat a filling and (7) <u>delicious</u> meal. Some food stands have little plastic seats where you can sit and eat and they cook the same dish over and over, like fried chicken on rice or Pad Thai noodles.

After you've seen the main sites like the Giant Buddha at the (8) temple of Wat Pho and the (9) spectacular Grand Palace, and shopped at Chatuchak market, (10) check out the snake farm and watch the live snake show. You can even touch a snake yourself if you want to!

Task A Circle the word that can replace the underlined word without changing the meaning.

1	boring	(hrilling) +	dull	tedious	[1]
2	fake	genuine 1	artificial	counterfeit	[1]
3	inconvenient	chandy +	troublesome	awkward	[1]
4	dream	paradise	(an) ordeat	blessing	[1]
5	freed	(rapped)	released	mobile	[1]
6	ignore	examine+	neglect	overlook	[1]
7	tasteless	bland	(tasty) 1	unpalatable	[1]
8	store	prison	(shrine) +	market	[1]
9	ordinary	impressive	common	regular	[1]
10	disregard	inspect) +	neglect	avoid	[1]

[Total: 10] L

11. Why do many travelers spend at least one night in Bangkok when visiting Thailand?

Because it's the capital city and has plenty of things to see and do, even though it may be noisy and pounted.

12. What are two recommended ways to travel around Bangkok besides taking a taxi?

1. By skytrain
2. By expess boat or longitail boat blithe [1] v

13. Which area is recommended for a more authentic Thai experience, and why is it considered more authentic?

Phra konong is recommended because it Offers Fantastic street markets where everyday Boungrow people cat, work and to live

14. What are two activities mentioned in the text that tourists can do after visiting the main sites?

1. Check out the snake form and watch the live snake show

2. Eat delicious street food

[2]-

[Total: 10]

Read the text

Painting and writing on walls is nothing new. In prehistoric times, people in Africa and Europe painted pictures of animals and people in caves. Graffiti has been found at ancient sites in Greece, Italy, Syria and Iraq. In the Roman town of Pompeii in Italy, archaeologists found a lot of graffiti written in Latin, including political and romantic messages, and even some magic spells!

In the 1970s, young people in New York used pens to write their names, or 'tags', on walls around the city. Then, some teenagers stopped using pens and started using aerosol paints. Is graffiti art or vandalism? In many countries, it is a

Visiting

crime to paint on walls and street artists can have problems with the police. In other countries, street art is permitted in certain places.

Nowadays, street art is more popular with the public. In some cities, there are street art festivals. In Bristol in the UK, there is a street art festival in August every year. Artists paint all the buildings in a street. Lots of people come to watch the artists and take photos. Street art can be seen in galleries too. There have been exhibitions of street art in galleries in Paris, London and Los Angeles.

Most street artists are young people who paint in their home city or neighborhood. Many of them use the internet to communicate and share photos of their pictures with other street artists around the world. Some street artists have become famous and their pictures can be seen in galleries or on city walls around the world. Although we don't know what will happen to street art in the future, we can be sure that it is here to stay!

Task C Read the following statements and decide whether you agree or not by writing.

YES if the statement agrees with the claim of the writer NO if the statement does not agree with the claim of the writer NOT GIVEN if there is no information about this in the passage

15. People painted on walls in ancient times

1 - F on want in anterent times.	yes !!!
16. All graffiti is considered a crime.	NO [1] +
17. Street art is only found in outdoor locations.	<u>NO</u> [1] +
18. Some street artists earn money by selling their artwork.	Not giren[1] +
19. The text implies that the internet has transformed street art interconnected art form.	into a globally Ges [1] +

Complete the sentences. Use NO MORE THAN TWO WORDS for each answer.

20. In prehistoric times, people painted pictures in <i>Caues</i> .	[1]	1
21. In Pompeii, graffiti included political and romantic messages.	[1]	1
22. In the 1970s, New York teenagers started using alphosol paints.	[1]	1
23. In Bristol, street artists paint all the buildings in a street.	[1]	+
24. Street artists use the <i>internet</i> to share photos of their pictures.	[1]	1

[Total: 10]

1100 1114

28/30